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Information for Applicants Who Wish to Re-Apply to the DNP Organizational Systems 

Leadership (OSL) Program Who Applied in the Previous Year: 

DNP Program: 

1. Send an email to DNPapp@nsula.edu with the subject line: INTENT TO REAPPLY. 

2. You are not required to reapply to NSU’s Graduate School or to pay NSU’s Graduate 

School application fee again. Upon receipt of the Intent to Reapply email, the program 

will contact the Graduate School and request your application be renewed for the current 

application cycle. 

3. Include in the email your intent to reapply to the DNP OSL program and a brief summary 

of relevant activities that may affect your application, such as completing additional 

graduate-level coursework, obtaining new certifications, or updating employment 

information. 

4. Include in your email, a current mailing address, e-mail, and phone number(s). 

NursingCAS Portal: 

Only applications from the prior year will be carried over to the current cycle. 

1. Updated transcripts ONLY if new coursework was taken. 

2. Updated certifications, if applicable (CCRN, BLS, ACLS, PALS) 

3. Updated nursing license, if applicable  

4. Updated CV 

5. Updated narrative essay describing the DNP degree  

 

Information for Applicants who wish to Re-Apply to the DNP Organizational Systems 

Leadership (OSL) Program Who Applied Prior in the Previous Year 

For those applicants who are re-applying to the DNP OSL Program, and who applied prior to the 

immediate previous application year, the application process will begin as if no previous 

application was received.   

A new NSU Graduate School application including payment of the associated fee, and a new 

NursingCAS application is required. These re-applicants are also required to submit all new 

supporting documents as per the admission guidelines found in the DNP FAQ document and on 

the NursingCAS homepage. 
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